
Subject: Re: The very first attempt at U++ MacOS (alpha) release is here!
Posted by Novo on Tue, 05 Mar 2019 18:46:05 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

mirek wrote on Tue, 05 March 2019 13:17path_to_the_folder_with_TheIDE - is that path to the
theide.app?

Yes, it is.
Actually, "--root" should be replaced with "--component", but in my case productbuild is
complaining that "The component at "XXX" is not a bundle.". Using "--root" solves the problem.
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